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27/05/2021  11:52:402021/1719/P OBJ Sam Reed We object to the application on the basis that the proposed fenestration to the front facade is incorrect. The 

applicants need to follow the Argyle Square guide to its conservation and enhancement which includes details 

of the correct glazing, clearly shown in the attached 'Survey of London vol XXIV' elevation drawing. The Argyle 

Square guide was ignored, and we would be grateful if any consent includes the correct historical fenestration 

and not the incorrect version as shown on the application drawings.

We have no comment on the alterations to existing rear extensions and erection of the new ground floor rear 

extension.

Sam Reed.

On behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC.
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